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I strongly oppose the use of local or state police resources to further the aims of ICE 
or the Border Patrol. It is a federal function, not a state function, and should be 
financed and manned by the federal government. State and local government are 
stretched thin enough. I also feel that these offices have been violating the basic rights
of undocumented workers, e.g. but not limited to, the lack of due process, defiance of 
judicial decisions, the indiscriminate jailing of folks, including those legally here and 
the implicit racism of the entire endeavour 


